
FIREWORKS PROHIBITED IN THE RESORT 

The discharging of firecrackers and other fireworks in The Resort are prohibited as stated in 

Exhibit D Section 8.9(f) of the Declaration of Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions and 

violators are subject to fines and loss of community privileges. 

The Tarrant Regional Water District also prohibits the discharging of fireworks as stated in 

Article VII (c) of the General Ordinance for the Tarrant Regional Water District.  This not only 

applies on the water, it also includes shooting fireworks from land over the water, from docks, 

boats or across the shoreline, regardless of the lake level.  Anyone caught in violation will be 

charged criminally with a Class C Citation.   

The Azle Police Department dispatches the Lake Patrol.  The 24 hour dispatch number is 817-

444-3221.  Please report all violations regarding the lake to the Lake Patrol. 

Let’s continue to work together keeping The Resort a safe and enjoyable community.  Thank 

you for your cooperation! 

 

 

 


